
The British Library of Information,

551, Fifth Avenue,

(5 East 45th Street) ,
File No. 1180-A

New York.

October 9th, 1930

My dear Sir Arthur,

I was very interested to see an
account of the presentation to McGill by 
the American Committee of Good Will to
Canada.m

I wonder whether this library could 
be supplied with a copy of the programme which 
President Aydelotte has kindly let me see? 

Believe me,
Yours very truly,
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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Vice-Chancellor, Principal of 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

K.C.B.,LL.D.,
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